
 
 

 
 
September 4, 2014 

 
City of Lawrenceburg Tennessee 
Mr. Doug Edwards 
Human Resources Director 
25 Public Square 
Lawrenceburg, Tennessee 38464 

  
 VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 

Dear Mr. Edwards: 
 
On a recent visit we discussed an option to the police department accreditation program of the 
Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies (CALEA) – the Tennessee Law 
Enforcement Accreditation program (TLEA). 
 
The TLEA program is hosted by the Tennessee Association of Chiefs of Police and was established to 
improve the quality of law enforcement agencies in the State of Tennessee and ultimately the quality of 
services provided to the citizens of Tennessee.  It is designed to further professional standards in the 
areas of accountability, management, and operations. 
 
Information about the program can be found at:   
http://tacp.org/getdoc/faca6003-3f4c-4fa6-bea3-98c63868f0e6/COSTS?ext=.swf 
 
Twenty-nine (29) agencies are currently accredited under this program including the Tennessee 
Highway Patrol and area police departments in Fayetteville, McMinnville, and Murfreesboro.  
 
For more information about the TLEA, please contact Alice Grunau, Accreditation Program Manager, at 
615-726-8227 or alice@tacp.org. 
 
A copy of their latest newsletter is enclosed. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
        
 

 
Jeffrey J. Broughton 
Municipal Management Consultant 
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